

Lake City Elementary School

5354 Phillips Drive • Lake City, Georgia 30260 • Phone: 770.473.3229 • Fax: 770.473.2931

Erica R. Johnson, Principal erica.johnson@clayton.k12.ga.us

Viki Dennard, Assistant Principal viki.dennard@clayton.k12.ga.us

August 1, 2018

Dear Parent(s)/and or Guardians:

Greetings and Welcome back! As we begin the academic school year of 2018-2019, I would like to invite you to visit the Parent Resource Center here at Lake City Elementary School. The Parent Resource Center is located in Room 156, a place especially for you! The Parent Liaison that operates the Parent Resource Center is Mrs. Rondah Pittman.

The Parent Resource Center offers four computers, a printer, educational manipulatives, several resource and educational books, test preparation material to work with your child at home, and other informational brochures and resources. There will also be ongoing workshops and seminars daily that will be held by Mrs. Pittman, that will help enhance parenting skills, increase parental support and involvement in your child's learning process, and various other topics to help you as a parent. Parents who attend at least 6 of the 8 offered workshops/seminars of the Parent Academy will be invited to the county-wide Parent Academy Celebration in the Spring.

You can find this information along with other parental information in the *Keeping Families Connected* Monthly Newsletters and the Monthly *Parental Involvement* Calendars.

The Lake City Elementary Parent Resource Center's normal operating hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m.—3:00 p.m. Other times are available upon prior request. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 770-473-3229 or rondah.pittman@clayton.k12.ga.us.

I'm excited to meet and personally know each and every parent/guardian here at Lake City Elementary School. I am here to provide additional support for you as a parent in your child's educational career and look forward to seeing and working with you throughout this year as we continue to increase our parental involvement and student's academic success. Let's make it a great year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rondah W. Pittman

Ronald W.

Parent Liaison

Our vision is to be a school of excellence which supports all students to be successful in school and life.